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Diary Dates: 2018 - Newsletter Issue 38 
 

Sun 15th July               15:30 CKS Choir/Orchestra Concert at Eversley Village Hall  
Tues 17th July              09.00 HOC/Step Awards (Invitation only) 
                                 14:00 Parents Tea Party (Invitation only) 
Thurs 19th July            Year 6 Trip to Winchester Cathedral 
Fri 20th July                 09:15 Da Vinci (Yr 6) Leavers Service at CKS 
Mon 23rd July              INSET DAY 

 
 

INSET Days 2018 
 
Please see below details of the remaining inset day confirmed by the educational consultants we are 
working with this year.  
Inset Day 5: Monday 23rd July 2018 
 
Inset Days 2019 
 
Please see below details of the new academic year inset days – more to follow: 
 
Inset Day 1: Monday 3rd September 2018  
             
 

Pupil and Parent/Carer Information Sheet  
 
Thank you to all of you have returned your completed forms back into the school office.  For those of you 
who have not returned your forms, please can you do so asap. 
 
Can we also please ask that you ensure that every person who you give details for in Section 2, signs that 
they are happy for us to hold their personal details.  This is a necessity under the new GDPR rulings. 
 
School Meals 

As we enter the last week of the school term please will you kindly ensure that any meals for next week are 
paid for in advance. 
 
Outstanding Balances 

Please will you kindly settle the outstanding balances on your child's account - We have a number of 
OUTSTANDING balances which need to be cleared down fully by the end of the term.   
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Celebration Assemblies 
 

Golden Mention: 
 

Cassatt – Cassatt Class for their fantastic listening to instructions with Steve during Cricket every week. 
Lowry – Rose P for showing kindness to her friends during lunch and playtimes. 

Matisse – Evelyn N for always presenting her work beautifully. 
Picasso – Eleanor BH for all her hard work in maths this week. You have made great progress. Well done! 

Gauguin – Molly L & Zara K for caring about others and trying to include everyone. 
Van Gogh – Leila-Rose S for her efforts in guided reading.  

Da Vinci – All of the Year 6 children who helped set up the book sale. 
 

 
Golden Person: 

 
Cassatt – Louis & Jenson C for settling in so well into Cassatt class and for doing some fantastic writing 

about space today. 
Lowry – Imogen K for practising her ladybird words at school and home. Well done! 

Matisse – Charlie J for always asking interesting questions about our topics. 
Picasso – Florence J for her excellent enquiry skills in maths this week when measuring perimeters. 

Gauguin – Matty H for his amazing classification key produced through his Science enquiry. 
Van Gogh – Oliver H for using growth mindset in maths. 

Da Vinci – Oliver Q for his creative writing linked to clouds. 
 
 

Sports Award: 
 

Picasso – Ollie L for bring brave today in Hockey when he got hit by a hockey stick! 
Gauguin – Bea T for believing in herself! Well done, Bea! 

Van Gogh – Fraser S and Freya K for pushing themselves towards the end goal. 
Da Vinci – The whole of Da Vinci for the passion shown in Cricket this year. 

 
  

Going for Gold Certificates: 
 

Cassatt – Thomas C, Max M, Darcey L, Louis C, Joseph B, Rosie J, Prabhav G, Megan W & Rory J 
Lowry – Rorie MM, Santana A, Alex D & Lulu J 

Matisse – Jenna S, Anna H, Katie S & Florence S 
Gauguin – Sam L & Fin H 

Van Gogh – Louis H & Josh A 
 
 

 
 

HOUSE POINTS 
 

 
Kingsley Rose 3980 

 
Classy Castles 4360 

 
Brave Boars 4196 

 
Trusty Brooms 3818 

 



Themed School Lunches 
 

 
 

Mash Up Fortnight July 9th – 20th 
 

As we near the end of the school term the kitchen are keen to use up all of the supplies so have produced 
the following menu which will run for the last two weeks of term. Any changes to the menu are marked in 

RED below. All special dietary requirements will be catered for. 
 

Mash up menu 16th – 20th July  

Monday 16th July 

Red  Yellow Blue Green 

Baked Sausage roll 
with mash  

Sweet Potato and 
Lentil Curry 

Jacket Potato with 
Sausage & Baked 

Beans 

Chicken Grill or 
Goujon in a wrap 

with waffles 

Tuesday 17th July 

Red  Yellow Blue Green 
Roast Beef Vegetarian Sausage  Cheese Sandwich Sausage in a wrap 

    

Wednesday 18th July 

Red Yellow Blue Green 
BBQ Chicken Fillet 
with Herby Diced 

Potato’s 

Pizza Jacket Potato with 
Baked Beans 

Meatball Sub with 
waffles 

Thursday 19th July 

Red Yellow Blue Green 

Pot Luck Roast 
(Pork, Chicken or 

Beef) 

Vegetarian meat free 
balls or Vegetarian 

Sausage 

Ham Wrap or Roll Sweet Chilli Turkey  

Friday 13th July 

Red Yellow Blue Green 
Fishy Friday 

Bubble salmon, fish 
fingers or Battered 

Fish 

Vegetarian Lasagne Jacket Potato with 
tuna and sweetcorn 

Cheese and Tomato 
Sub with waffles 



FOCKSA SUMMER FAIR 
 

    
 
Thank you to everyone who came along to the Charles Kingsley’s School Summer Fair organised by 
Friends Of Charles Kingsley School Association (FOCKSA), bought raffle tickets, bid on the online 
auction and donated and contributed to the fund raiser for the School. Special thanks go to all those 
parents who very generously volunteered their time on Friday to set up the Summer Fair and manning the 
stalls. 
 

The fair raised a very impressive £3952 before expenses with £2630 in profit. Without the parents and CKS 

teachers support this would not have been possible hence a massive thank you to ALL. 

 

All the profits that are raised by FOCKSA will be invested in more equipment and experiences for all our 

School Children. If you would like to be part of our great FOCKSA (PTA) team then please get in touch with 

us via NeilDev10@yahoo.com. What we really need most are parents to join the Friends Of Charles 

Kingsley School Association (FOCKSA) and help us with fresh ideas and improvements, if you are 

interested or want to know more, please contact us on the above email or grab one of us in the 

playground. 

 

The next FOCKSA Annual General Meeting will be held in September 2018 (date to be confirmed) and we 

would like to invite all the parents to come along and be part of a great Team. 

The FOCKSA Team. 

 

 
TIMBER! 

 

 

We need to replace the top of a school bench, we would love to hear from you should you have suitable 
timber to donate! (minimum size 6ft x 1ft) 
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CKS SPORTS AWARDS EVENING 
 

 

 

On Thursday evening we held our second 'CKS Sports Awards Evening' celebrating individual and team 

achievements in PE and Sport. 

 
It was a wonderful evening and a great change to celebrate how well our pupils have used their sports 
values, worked with others and taken part in a whole host of different events throughout the year. 
 
Thanks for everyone who was involved! 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



OFFICE OPENING TIMES 

Please note the school office opening hours are 08:30-09:15 and 1500-16:15 

Please can you ensure that your child comes to school every morning with all the items they require for 
their day ie PE kits, packed lunches, water bottles, trainers etc.  

The school office have noticed an increase in the number of items being brought in late, which has an 
effect on the smooth running of the office and can also disturb lessons. 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Please may we remind you to check your ScoPay accounts regularly to ensure you have sufficient funds for 

lunch orders.  

The cost is £2.15 per day / £10.75 per week / £43.00 until the end of this term -  we welcome advance 
payments! 

Please contact the School Office if you require any help with Scopay.  

 

PUPIL DATA COLLECTION FORMS 

Your child should by now have given you a “Pupil Data Collection Form” which we need you to complete 
and return to the School Office, as part of our annual records review process. It is really important that 
under the new GDPR rules that every person that you detail on the form as an emergency contact, signs to 
give their permission for us to hold their data on our secure system.  

At the end of the form there is another consent section that must be signed by both yourself and your 
partner, if you both wish to receive school communications i.e. Newsletters, notes about clubs etc. via our 
SCOPAY communication system. Obviously in a family if both Mum and Dad want to receive school 
communications, you will both need to provide email addresses and mobile numbers as well as signing the 
end of the form to give you consent.  

It is really important that as and when you have a change to any contact number or email address that you 
let the School Office know so that we can ensure that we have the most up to date contact details for your 
child 

 

SHINGLE/STONES! 
 

 

The garden area by the Matisse Classroom is in need of some TLC! If anyone has any excess shingle or soil 
that they would be prepared to donate to the school please contact the school office or the class 2 

teachers.  

THANK YOU 



THIS SUMMER IN EVERSLEY! 

 

We are pleased to say we are now taking bookings for our summer camp activities. Camps 

available in Eversley are: 

3 weeks of Cricket camps @ Eversley Sports Association 

23rd-27th July, 30th July – 3rd August & 20th-24th August 

3 weeks of 3 day Football camps @ Eversley Sports Association 

24th-26th July, 14th-16th & 28th -30th August 

 

6 days Laser Tag @ Woodland Warfare 

1st, 2nd, 7th, 8th, 22nd and 23rd August 

  

WE ARE NOW TAKING ONLINE BOOKINGS WITH OUR NEW WEBSITE!  

To make a booking or for more information please contact us on  

www.supersportz.co.uk         sales@supersportz.co.uk          01252 842432 

 

 


